
Overlay Addendum #1 

 

Uploaded new documents to replace incorrect documents.  Please see the new 
documents for 2-Invitations For Bids, 6-Instructions to Bidders and 8-Overlay Draft 

Agreement.   
 

Question 1: 
I am reaching out regarding the 2024 overlay project. Are there any plans or drawings for this 
project? I did not see any with the rest of the bid documents on the County website. 
  
Also, the closing date is Tuesday, March 12, 2024 at 11:00 correct? The bid letter has that date 
but the Invitation to Bid dated 1/18/24 has a closing date of March 26, 2024. Just want to be 
sure I have the right date marked down. 
 

Answer 1:  
There are no plans for these projects.  Let me know if you have any questions on the 
locations.  I will have Nicole do an addendum for the closing date on the bid letter but the date 
should be March 12th.   
 

Question 2:  
Will there be a pre-bid meeting? 
 

Answer 2: 
Thanks for reaching out to me. There will be no pre-bid meeting for the 2024 overlay project. 
 

Question 3: 
 For project 2, is it the entire section of Stone Creek Dr. and Deer Blvd? 
  
There is no striping or shouldering for either project correct? 
 

Answer 3: 
Stone Creek is the entire section from Eagle rd to Hwy 6.  Deer Blvd is the section from Stone 
Creek going west including the loop. The section of Deer to the east of the Stone Creek is not in 
the bid.  
 
No on striping and shouldering that will be done with our crews in house.  
 


